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Notes of commission meeting 4
20 November 2007 10.30am – 4.30pm
Old Town Hall, 29 The Broadway, Stratford
London, E15 4BQ
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Shaun McCarthy 

Chair




Robin Stott


Commissioner


Stuart Green


Commissioner


Val Chinn


Commissioner


Andrew Shipley

Commissioner



Louise Socrates

Support worker for AS
Jane Durney


Secretariat


Jonathan Turner

Secretariat
Jess Collett


Secretariat
The notes of meetings contain a number of acronyms. A glossary of common acronyms used in relation to the London 2012 Games can be found here.

1. Launch of Governance Review
We will be launching the 2007 Governance Review on 29 November 2007. This follows the launch of the London 2012 Sustainability Plan on 26 November 2007.
2. Commission Position discussion: Alcohol sponsorship
A discussion was held in order to provide feedback to LOCOG regarding the potential appointment of an alcohol sponsor/commercial partner.
3. DCMS and GLA Draft Legacy Action Plans
The Legacy Action Plans were discussed and the views of the commission were agreed to be fed back to DCMS and the GLA to be taken into account when finalising the Legacy Plans. The main issues to be fed back are the need for a co-ordinated approach to the two legacy plans; the need for a clear vision for the legacy, particularly for the Olympic Park; the need to ensure the plans are clear about how their objectives will be achieved; and that they shouldn’t repeat large amounts of other strategies.
4. Guest presentation from East Thames
The Neighbourhood Renewal Manager of East Thames Group gave a presentation to the commission on the work of the group, as a key player in the local community in East London and a prospective legacy owner of the Athlete’s Village.
There is an issue about what community will run the community facilities after 2012 – when the new housing is all built – and a potential issue around how the current community will benefit when the site is opened up, if the perception remains that they feel excluded from the site.
This links into a need for greater links between legacy facilities in the Olympic Park and facilities in the village, and then for those in the wider Stratford area – and not to see them as three different and separate areas. It was concluded that this shows the need for one overall legacy plan for the whole area.

Key Dates:

2011
Village handed to ODA for adapting
2012
After Games conversion commences
2013-14
Most of athlete’s homes complete

2020
Site complete

East Thames commissioned a report on the impacts of the Barcelona and Athens Games entitled Home Games.

Key findings

· Substantial increase in land and property value

· Displacement of vulnerable people

· Pressure due to accommodation needs for construction workers

· Need for improved hosing advice services

· Low employment gains for local people

· Changed patterns of crime and antisocial behaviour

· Lots of positive opportunities for growth and improvement

CSL will raise the findings of this report with the appropriate bodies and ask them to report on what they are doing to address the issues contained in it.

The commission meeting then moved to the Olympic Park Viewing Gallery at Holden Point for a presentation on the Olympic Park and a Q&A session with the Head of Regeneration & Infrastructure at the London Borough of Newham 
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